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Dear Myra Lichman-Fields,

Many thanks for sending your play, AN IRISH SONATA: A CELEBRATION OF
THE LIFE OF TURLOUGH O' CAROLAN to the Abbey Theatre where it has now
received a number of readings in the Literary Department. I would also like to
apologise for the extended delay in response and to thank you for your patience in
bearing with it.

I hope you will not be too disappointed to learn that, having received considerable
attention, it was decided that AN IRISH SONATA: A CELEBRATION OF THE

i LIFE OF TURLOUGH O' CAROLAN will not proceed to production in either the
Abbey or Peacock Theatre.

However, many thanks again for giving us the opportunity to read your work and
continued best wishes with your writing.

With kind regards,
- ~ Ambiarclann Na Mainistreach
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